
FILE 

Irwin, Steven 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

PUCO ContactOPSB 
Monday, June 09, 2014 3:58 PM 
Tim Williams 
PUCO ContactOPSB 
RE: Greenwich Wind Farm 

Mr. Tim Williams, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, OPSB case 
number 13-0990-EL-B^. Your comments will be docketed within the public comments on the case record. 

The entire case record for this project is available online at: 
hltp://dis.puc.state.oh.us/CaseRecord.aspx?CaseNo^l 3-0990. Of particular note, the Slaff Report of 
Invesliijalion for this project outlines the Staffs investigation of probable impacts and recommendation to the 
Board. 

The Greenwich Windpark remains pending before the Board. Ultimately, the Board's seven voting members 
will make a decision whether or not to certificate the project. 

If you have any additional questions, please let me know how I can be of further assistance, 

Thanks, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OP5B.ohio.gov 
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From: Tim Williams [mailto:twilliams53Q6(g)gmaii.com] 
Sent: Saturday, June 07, 2014 6:54 AM 
To: PUCO ContactOPSB 
Subject: Greenwich Wind Farm 

To Whom it May Concern, 
I have just foimd out that my house is located.57 miles from the site of a proposed wind turbine. I have been 
completely unaware of this fact until today, June 4. This is very disturbing to me since I have also heard 
reports that there have been adverse effects on the health of some individuals living near wind turbines. This is a 
waste of taxpayers money and it is my desire to see this project stopped. Sincerely Tim Williams 

Tnis i s to car t i fy t-hat the limiftfs dfc*p-*jdrii'3fi are an 
accurate and compXete reproduction of a case f i l e 
document delivered in the regular course of ^ ^ ^ W ^ 
Tttclsnician Date ProceBsed _ S*^ ... 

http://OP5B.ohio.gov
mailto:twilliams53Q6(g)gmaii.com

